LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 28, 2023

TO: Honorable Victoria Neave Criado, Chair, House Committee on County Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3346 by Jones, Jolanda (Relating to the administration of medication to certain persons in the
custody of a sheriff.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require sheriffs' departments to continue providing medications to certain defendants, and would
repeal a provision that allows sheriffs to not provide medication if it is determined that state reimbursement
funds are not available.

Local Government Impact
The bill could have an impact on sheriffs' departments to the extent that the cost of providing medications is not

reimbursed by the state.

Source Agencies: 503 Texas Medical Board, 529 Health and Human Services Commission
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, BC, DPE
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